John D'Angelo
Chair, Board of Directors
Judi George
Board Chair-Elect
Harvey Schwartzberg
Treasurer
Gwen Redding
Secretary
Barbara L. Matens

Past Board Chairman



Timothy W. Muffitt
Music Director/Conductor
David Torns
Assistant Conductor
Alan T. Hopper
President & Executive Director

November 8, 2013

To whom it may concern:

I am writing on behalf of Vlad Vizireanu. I worked with Mr. Vizireanu in the summer of 2013 when he was the Conducting Fellow at the Chautauqua Institution.

Mr. Vizireanu has a very polished presence in the performance aspect of conducting. His command of the physical component of the art and his expressive gestural palate are truly impressive. He is also gifted with a good memory for music. It is from these qualities that we see his strong potential for musical expression as a conductor.

Mr. Vizireanu is a gifted individual. He certainly shows promise for a successful career.

Please feel free to contact me at any time if you would like to speak further about Mr. Vizireanu.

Sincerely,

Timothy Muffitt Music Director Baton Rouge Symphony Orchestra

Lansing Symphony Orchestra Chautauqua Institution Music School Festival Orchestra

